
 

 

APPRECIATION DAY:  We hope you enjoyed the Appreciation Day events this past week. We recognized over 

3,000 years of service!  We appreciate the service you give to your ridership.  While our celebration was scaled 

back again this year, our gratitude, and thanks for what all employees do each day, specifically these past few 

years, cannot be underscored. Transporting students and the public riders safely each day is no small feat! We 

are hoping to celebrate on a grander scale next year. 

SUMMER WORK: Van drivers and DA’s - there is still time to sign up for summer work.  Signing 

up now saves the last-minute phone calls.  Please note we call employees in reverse seniority 

order during the pick.  You will have 2 hours to return our call.  If we do not hear from you in 

that time frame, we will consider that a refusal to work and will challenge your unemployment 

insurance.  

HOUSEKEEPING: To all drivers…if you have had a physical recently and received a letter from 

DMV stating your medical certificate is illegible, please forward a copy of this letter to Michelle 

Nardella at the Moffitt yard.  Do not call.  Your medical certificate will be resubmitted. 

PROFILE UPDATING: Be sure to update your profile with your most recent contact information in MPS under 

“My Profile”. Here you can update your address, phone number and email address.  

SWIMMING LESSONS AT THE YMCA: Teach your children to swim!  Vouchers are available on a limited 

basis for swimming lessons.  If interested, contact Laura Dandrea by email only: ldandrea@suffolkbus.com 

SAFETY ACTION CARD:  Remember the SAC card on your mobile device in MY PARKING SPACE.  It is easy 

to access…just click on “Notifications” and look for the tab at the bottom that says “S.A.C.” Click on the tab 

and complete the information.  Remember, you are 

another set of eyes that can help us ensure the safety 

of you and your passengers, whether it be an issue on 

your route or something in the yard.  Thank you for 

putting safety first! 

This week’s Facebook spotlight is Chiquita Hardy, large bus driver out of Coram yard 

 

“You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a 
new dream” 

June 3, 2022 
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